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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our GCSE geographers are about to undertake their first fieldwork component for their GCSE paper 3. Part of this 
work will involve a unit based on coastal erosion. This is an important element of their studies and is worth 30% of 
their final GCSE grade. 

In order to complete this work, it is essential that they collect primary data. We are therefore planning a 
mandatory trip to Barton-on-Sea, Hampshire. 

The field trip for your child’s class is planned for Thursday 10th October 2024/Tuesday 8th October 2024. We will 
leave school at 8am and return at approximately 4pm; please make arrangements to collect your child from school 
if necessary. Your child will be required to bring a packed lunch. There will be no opportunity for them to buy food 
during the day. 

As this trip Is mandatory for your child to attend, we are asking for you to consider making a voluntary 
contribution of up to £25.00 to assist the school with costs (coach and cover). 

Please complete the online consent, emergency contact and medical details via your ParentPay account, making 
a contribution should you wish to. You are also asked if you agree to your child being photographed/recorded 
which may be use on social media, and to confirm how your child will get home after being dropped back at 
school at 4pm. 

Please see attached letter for further details, 

With Best Wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


